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Management services organizations are unquestionably a burden to delivering 

medical care.  They are profit driven with a duty to owners and shareholders, not 

patients.  They extract profits from the healthcare system removing money from 

healthcare.  Those monies would be better kept within the system to deliver care to 

patients. 

 

Sincerely 

 

Kevin O. Lepard, MD, PhD, FACEP, FAAEM 

 


